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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

The text of the following press statement by the Commonwealth Secretary-General, 
Mr. Shridath S. Ramphal, has been communicated to the President of the Security 
Council : 

"The Commonwealth Secretary-General (who is presently attending a 
meeting of the Independent Commission on International Development Issues 
in Geneva) has again deplored the repeated armed violations of the 
territorial integrity of African front-line States culminating in this week's 
flagrant and brutal invasion of Zambia by the forces of the illegal Smith 
r6gime. He has welcomed Zambia's decision to bring this highly dangerous 
situation to the attention of the United Nations Security Council and has 
called on all Commonwealth countries to demonstrate their support for the 
Government and people of Zambia." 
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